
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Request for Funding - Riverland Recreational Trail Society  
  
Meeting Date: August 25, 2020  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Attached is a letter from the Riverland Recreational Trail Society requesting a 
contribution of $6,666.67 towards completing the ten (10) year Strategic Development 
Plan for Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail from Abilene Junction to Cold Lake. 
 
Background: 
The request for funding would somewhat align itself with Council’s Community Capital 
Grant Program.  That being said, the timelines are probably of issue. 
 
That being said, Council did approve funding for the Cold Lake Senoirs Society without 
having to adhere to policy.  Of the $50,000 budget, Council has allocated $31,000 
leaving $19,000 available to allocate. 
 
Alternatives: 
No alternatives are being proposed at this time. 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council authorize the City of Cold Lake to provide a grant to the Riverland Trail 
Society in the amount of $6,666.67 ten representing 1/3 of the costs to develop a (10) 
year Strategic Development Plan for Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail from Abilene Junction to 
Cold Lake. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
Yes 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


